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Amendment # 2 

May 3, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to answer questions asked by potential vendors. 

 

Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 

Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this 

amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 

 

 

Jason Monkelien   

Procurement Specialist II                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 

Phone:   (907) 269-5582 

Email:   jason.monkelien@alaska.gov  

                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 

 

   

                                                 DATE 
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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 

Question 1:  Number of consultants on-site.  Under Location of Work, the IRFP states that the state will only pay 

for one person to travel for the site visit. Is this a firm requirement? We normally staff site visits for 

this type of work with a minimum of 2 staff members. If we are limited to one staff person, we 

would require that additional staff be able to participate via virtual/online meetings and that the 

meetings be recorded. Can you please let me know if this can be arranged if additional travel is not 

authorized? 

 

Answer:  The state will pay for up to two people. 

               

 

Question 2:  SEARCH travel policy follows the federal per diem and travel rates. Is this acceptable or does the 

state have other travel requirements?    

 

Answer:  Federal per diem and travel rates are acceptable. 

               

 

 

 


